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     The main topic of discussion was the attractiveness of Uzbekistan for travelers
from all over the world. Travel agencies and representatives of the tourism industry
in Dubai expressed great interest in cooperation. Uzbekistan Airways representative
office made a presentation on the airline, its capabilities and route network,
providing comfortable flights and high level of safety.   



Also, at the event, the Ambassador of the Republic of Uzbekistan to the UAE made a
speech about the opportunity to spend active and safe vacations in the country. The
meeting was organized jointly with the national tour operator “Asialuxe Travel”. 








